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	Dates to Remember:

* Next Thursday, October 17th there will be early dismissal at 1:40 due to conferences.  I am looking forward to meeting with all of you over these next few weeks to discuss your child’s progress so far!
* Next Friday, October 18th Dwight’s first graders are heading to the Bridgeport Cabaret Theater to see How I Became a Pirate.  We are leaving Dwight around 10:45 and will return around 2:00.  Students will need to bring lunch from home this day, as we will be eating at the theater.  Please pack lunches in disposable bags clearly labeled with your child’s name.  Thanks!

	Reader’s Workshop:

This week in Reader’s Workshop we’ll talk about “just right” books.  We’ll also begin to learn about reading with partners.  We’ll talk about how partners share books, take turns reading, and talk about their books together.

	Writer’s Workshop:

In Writer’s Workshop we’ll learn about punctuation and capitalization in our writing.

	Math:

This week in Math we will discuss strategies to help us learn addition facts in a snap.  We will talk about sums of 10, counting on (when you add 1, 2, or 3), using a number line, and doubles plus one (i.e. – If you know 6+6=12, you know that 6+7=13).  Ask your mathematician to add numbers at home, as it is great practice!

	Word Work:

Our new Word Wall Words are:  go, he, like, me, no
* In Word Work we will also begin talking about word families.  This week’s focus will be the at family.

	Science/Social Studies:

We are continuing our unit on Sun and Shadows.  We’ll talk about how shadows can change during the day.  When the sun is low in the sky (morning and late afternoon) shadows are longer, and when the sun is high in the sky (noontime) shadows are shorter. 

	Odds and Ends:

* Homework will begin this week for first grade students.  Mondays and Tuesdays will be reading nights, Wednesday will be a writing assignment, and Thursday night will be math practice.

* If you have not returned your conference form yet, please do so this week.  Thanks!  


